RE: Conceptual consultation application
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Subject: RE: Conceptual consultation application
From: Peter Swislosky <Pete@graniteroots.com>
Date: 6/18/2020, 6:40 AM

To: Landuse <landuse@warner.nh.us>

Good Morning Deb,

I have a question for my property over at the corner of Poverty Plains rd.

We are preparing the application for the zoning special exception but in the mean time wanted to see if it was
allowed to have a storage container dropped at the land along with some parking?

Long story short the rental we have in Hopkinton was sold and the new owner wants to take over the building
giving us 45 days to vacate. | am trying to avoid another rental as we go through the zoning process.

Thank you for all the help through this process !

Pete
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